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“Go West” – The Silver Line Opens 
 

 
Photo Source: www.silverlinemetro.com 

 

This picture shows the view west from the elevated Greensboro Station on Metro’s newly-
opened Silver Line which began offering service on July 26. Metro trains now terminate at 
the Wiehle-Reston East Station, and service to Dulles Airport is five years in the future. 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, August 6 at 8 p.m. at the B&O Station in Silver Spring, 
MD, featuring Miller Midnight about the closing of the B&O (CSX) Miller Tower at Cherry 
Run, WV, on September 24, 2000. The video features long-time tower operator Allen 
Brougham. 
 
Following Meeting: Saturday, August 30 at 12:30 p.m. at the Walkersville Community Park 
for the Joint Annual CRA/WS Picnic in Walkersville, MD. 


